Dr. John Brown, Jr.,
National Association of
Approved Basketball Officials,
347 Madison Avenue,
New York City, N.Y.

Dear Dr. Brown:

Your kind favor of the 15th instant received. In our rush of enrollment and classification I have neglected to answer your letter as promptly as I had desired.

However, I am following your instructions carefully and will be glad to comply with them in word and spirit.

wishing you the season's greetings, and with kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education